
Sunday November 26

UPCOMING 
EVENTS

Sunday November 19 

Monday November 20
1pm - Hope & Joy Circle
6pm - Council Meeting

CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED

8am - Worship
9:15am - Advent Study
9:15am - Band Practice

9:15am - Bell Choir Practice
10am - Worship

11am - Band Practice

8am - Worship
9:15am - Sunday School
9:15am - Band Practice

9:15am Bell Choir Practice
10am - Worship

11am - Band Practice
6pm-7:30pm - Youth Night -

Friendsgiving Potluck

Thursday November 23

Tuesday November 21
11:15am - Staff Meeting

Friday November 24
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSEDYOUTH R&S MEAT SALE FUNDRAISER

This Sunday, November 19 is the last day to
hand in your orders and payments. Make checks
out to LCR Youth. Put your order and payment in
the office or the gray box on the office door. All
proceeds will help support the youth going to the
ELCA Youth Gathering in 2024. Thank you for
supporting our youth!



UPCOMING WORSHIP
VOLUNTEERS

PLEASE PRAY FOR...
Inge VandeLeest and her family for peace and comfort as she is in hospice.
Jill Schwartz for continued healing.
Mary Sporer as she is in hospice. 
O﻿ur members facing long term health concerns: Myrna & Jim DeCamp, Shirley Alton,
and Mark Wanggaard.       

November 26 - 10am

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Jeff Wunderle, 
Joyce Christopherson

Communion Asst: 
Sandy & Jim Georgeson

Power Point Tech: 
Maddie Baumgardt

Sound Tech: 
Chuck Petrach

Livestream Tech: 
Zeke Petrach

 November 26 - 8am

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Joe Kiemen, 

Grace Holm
Communion Asst: Grace Holm

 November 19 - 8am

November  19 - 10am

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Joe Kiemen, 

Grace Holm
Communion Asst: Grace Holm

Worship Asst: Tony Baumgardt
Ushers: Aaron Kozlik, 

Connie Gardner
Communion Asst: 

Power Point Tech: 
Jakob Mohalley

Sound Tech: 
Chuck Petrach

Livestream Tech: 
Zeke Petrach

The first session of the
Advent Study begins on
Sunday, November 26 at
9:15am and also Wednesday
November 29 at 6:30pm.
Books are being donated by
a generous donor!

ADVENT STUDY BEGINS NOVEMBER 26

DECORATE LCR FOR CHRISTMAS!
Calling all who like to decorate for Christmas! On
Sunday, November 26 after the 10am service
we will be decorating the church for Christmas.
Last year it was such a success so we hope you
will help again this year.  As they say... many
hands make light work!



SANTA TO A SENIOR
It’s that time again for Santa to a Senior!
Please read the instructions carefully. All
tags need to be signed out on the sheet on
the table next to the tree. All gifts are due
back wrapped with the tag taped to them by
December 11, not December 15 like the tags
say.

WENDY’S DONATION DRIVE
Again this year, Wendy is collecting items
for her clients. Bring in your and/or your
child’s clean coats, hat, gloves and scarves
that don’t fit anymore. She is also
collecting some toiletry items like
toothpaste, toothbrushes, deodorant and
3-in-1 body wash/shampoo/conditioner.
Bring your donations to church by
December 4

USHERS NEEDED
Have you ever wanted to be an usher?
Stretch your legs a little during Sunday
service? Don’t worry you won’t have to
wear a uniform!        There will be an usher
meeting this Sunday, November 19 at
9:15am in the Meeting Room for anyone
interested. Contact Jeff Wunderle with
questions or if interested, 262-989-4199.



ABELSKIVER BREAKFAST 
The breakfast will be after the 9:30am service and
will feature abelskivers, eggs and sausage. Tickets
will be available December 3 & 10 or in the church
office November 27 - December 11 during office
hours. Tickets in advance are $5 for adults and kids
under 18 are free. A limited amount of tickets will
be available the day of for $8. Volunteers are
needed to make abelskivers, eggs & sausage,
serve and clean up. Please call the office to let us
know how you can help. Proceeds go to the youth!

9:30am - One Service Sunday
including the Children‘s Christmas program

DECEMBER 17 EVENTS

ADVENT BIBLE STUDY
8:30AM

LOCATION TBD

COOKIE WALK
Calling all bakers! We are in need of cookie
donations. Cookies can be dropped off on
Saturday, December 16 from 9am-11am. Please
watch for future announcements for the the time of
the Cookie Walk. If you have any questions please
contact the office. Proceeds go to the youth  
attending the 2024 ELCA Youth Gathering. 

COMMUNITY MEAL
Volunteers are needed to help from 1pm-4pm to
cook, package, clean up & transport meals. The
only donations we will need are desserts and
individual cartons of milk. Please watch for the
Flocknote email to sign up.



Happy Birthday!
11/17
11/17
11/18
11/19
11/20
11/20
11/24
11/26

Peggy Christiansen
Spencer Dues

RJ Benisch
Betty Lewis

Gary Anderson
Ron Suiter
Paul Miller

Dave Brennan

11/28
11/29
11/30
11/30
12/1
12/1
12/2

Veronica Petrach
Inge VanderLeest

Brad Bartel
Blake Hansen
Eric Gardner
Barb Sharpe

Jeff VanderLeest

Happy Anniversary!
11/17
11/19

Rita & Paul Miller
Kathy & Gary Anderson

22
46

SCRIP CARDS ARE AVAILABLE
Scrip cards are available for purchase on Sunday mornings. We
ask at this time you pay only by check and make it out to LCR
Scrip.  If you have any questions contact Danielle at 262-989-
1999. 

LCR STAFF
Pastor John Anderson
Cheryl Cieczka - Office Administrator
Emily Cole - Children/Youth Coordinator

262-748-5055     pastorjohn@lcrracine.org
262-637-7431               office@lcrracine.org

youth @lcrracine.org

CHURCH INFORMATION UPDATE
Please help us to get our church communication information correct and up-to-
date. If you have not been worshiping at Resurrection for a year or more, we may
need to update your information in our files. This will ensure that you receive all
the church communication. 

Please contact Cheryl at 262-637-7431 to verify your information. THANK YOU! If
you are not currently, but would like to be a part of Resurrection, please contact
Cheryl at 262-637-7431 to take the easy step of being part of the Resurrection
family! EVERYONE is welcome!



RINGING THE BELL FOR THE SALVATION ARMY
Another way to give during the holiday season is by ringing the bell for The
Salvation Army. You can do it by yourself or better yet have your family and
friends join you to ring the bell. Holiday attire is always encouraged. Please
call the number on the flyer above to reserve your spot!




